Message

From: O'Brien, Harry [hobrien@coblentzlaw.com]

Sent: 6/23/2020 3:32:42 PM

To: Royce K. Jones [royce@kbblaw.com]; Christopher E. Jackson [cejackson@cityofinglewood.org]

CC: gustavo.lamanna@gmail.com; Gerard McCallum [GMcCallum@wilsonmeany.com]; Christopher Meany
[CMeany@wilsonmeany.com]; Bove, Matthew J. [mbove@coblentzlaw.com]

Subject: Marketing Coordination Agreement

Attachments: Marketing Coordination Agreement-c.docx

Royce and Chris

Per our discussions, attached is a draft of the proposed Marketing Coordination Agreement. Please let us know if you
have any comments or questions.

Harry {'Brisn
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